
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 5th June 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 
 

  
 

Carers Week is an annual campaign to raise awareness of caring, highlight the 

challenges unpaid carers face and recognise the contribution they make to families 

and communities throughout the UK.  

Halton Carers Centre are running lots of activities across the week to support and 
recognise all the carers in our local area. They will be out and about across Halton 
identifying residents who have a caring role but don’t realise there is support 
available. 
 
If you are not a carer yourself you will more than likely have a relative or friend who 
is please let them know Halton Carers Centre are here to support them and they can 
register by completing this link here.  
 
You can also visit their website here or check out their Facebook page for all the 
latest updates. 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Eolg4uLelUuDmDEOB5g3073nbY4xJD9ImPIOrNMyXYFUMDVOUlJZRzlZQTlSNVhWNTZBQ0MzUDdXVS4u&fbclid=IwAR3ub1vCjcWAmHCl9bDvtQaWDAmf21k5IrcLcLFtdEkS-9FOGv4PFeMILP4
https://haltoncarers.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonCarersCentreRuncornWidnes
https://www.carersweek.org/


 
 

 
 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/HaltonCarersCentreRuncornWidnes


 
 

 
 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum  
 

 

 
 
Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum have plenty of activities during June, including 
their parent drop in sessions, and the regular Zoom meetings with various 
professionals.  
 

Visit their Facebook page or website: haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to find out 
more. If you are not a member of the forum you can contact the team by emailing 
admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk.  
 

https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
mailto:Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum


 
 

 
 

Plus they have released dates for their popular Family Craft and Pizza nights – see 
the dates below and email Claire.collins@haltonsendpcf.org.uk to secure your 
places! 

 
 

mailto:Claire.collins@haltonsendpcf.org.uk
mailto:claire.collins@haltonsendpcf.org.uk


 
 

 
 

Sensory sessions for toddlers and pre-school 

children at Rebounders 

 
 

In partnership with Autism Adventures Training, Rebounders will be offering 
sensory sessions using different sensory toys/ activities to support a child’s sensory 
regulation for toddlers aged 18 months to 3 years.  
 
There are only ten spaces available on a first come first serve basis and parents to 
be responsible for their child accessing all activities. Click here to book or visit the 
Rebounders Facebook page for more information. 

https://www.facebook.com/flagupautism
https://bookwhen.com/rebounderstherapy?fbclid=IwAR2w0_vTuj0LxP19As6g6mGZriVYFhs2m5JTdU-Y6l-JlvmTotxf4BBj-Io#focus=ev-svgt-20230609100000
https://www.facebook.com/rebounders.21
https://www.facebook.com/rebounders.21


 
 

 
 

Healthy Minds course with ICAN at the 

Deafness Resource Centre 

 
 

The Deafness Resource Centre are running a new four-week course beginning on 
Wednesday 21st June about exploring positive mental health & wellbeing as well as 
deaf identity in deaf children and young people. 
 
If you are interested in booking a place or if you would like more information please 
contact ICAN@deafnessresourcecentre.org or check out their Facebook page. 

mailto:ICAN@deafnessresourcecentre.org
https://www.facebook.com/DRCSTHELENS
https://www.facebook.com/DRCSTHELENS


 
 

 
 

 

Mako Create Coding club 

 
  
The sessions are open to young people aged between 10 and 16 living in Halton, 
and while they should have an interest in learning coding skills they do not need any 
prior experience! Click here for more information about the club and to book 
your places.  
 
 

AFA Sports College Open Day 
 

 
Young people, parents and carers are welcome and will have the opportunity to 
speak to members of staff, boxing coaches, other students, career advisors, and 
support workers.  
 
To register your interest and to find out more please email 
Gary@enhancebrightenimprove.co.uk or call Gary on 07572 795392. Or you can 
simply drop-in on the day to speak to one of the team. 

 

AFA Sports College will be 

hosting an open day on 

Wednesday 28th June from 

1pm at Runcorn Boxing Club in 

Runcorn Shopping City.  

It’s an opportunity for anyone 

interested in sports coaching 

qualifications, or anyone who is 

interested to hear what they 

deliver as a Further Education 

Provider. 

Mako Create’s free monthly 
Coding Club is a fun and 
supportive place for young people 
from Halton to get together to 
enjoy learning coding skills, 
completing challenges and 
meeting new people.  
 
Their next session is on Thursday 
15th June 4pm-6pm at 
Grangeway Community Centre 
Runcorn. 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-coding-lights-runcorn-registration-626175195867?aff=FacebookPost&fbclid=IwAR1iJQWCEWJAFXXxGI1loqhbfjCSGzvKCgD5dWK1544qLkB4LoYLWRSWjhI
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-coding-lights-runcorn-registration-626175195867?aff=FacebookPost&fbclid=IwAR1iJQWCEWJAFXXxGI1loqhbfjCSGzvKCgD5dWK1544qLkB4LoYLWRSWjhI
mailto:Gary@enhancebrightenimprove.co.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mako-coding-club-coding-lights-runcorn-registration-626175195867?aff=FacebookPost&fbclid=IwAR1iJQWCEWJAFXXxGI1loqhbfjCSGzvKCgD5dWK1544qLkB4LoYLWRSWjhI
mailto:Gary@enhancebrightenimprove.co.uk


 
 

 
 

Beach Wheelchair rental at New Brighton 
 

 
 
Most rentals are free and you can book by visiting the Box Office counter, calling the 
Box Office on 0151 666 0000 or visiting their website here for more information. 
Wheelchair hire is also available at West Kirby beach too – details are on the 
website. 
 

 

Calderstones Park Beach and Fun Fair returns 

this summer 
 

 
 

The popular beach and fun fair returns to Calderstones Park Liverpool this summer 
from Saturday 22nd July through to Sunday 3rd September. They will be holding 
dedicated sessions for children and young people with additional needs – the dates 
will be announced closer to the time so keep an eye on their Facebook page for all 
the latest updates and more information on how to book on to the sessions. 

If you fancy a trip to the beach but are 

worried about access then Beach 

Wheelchair Rental is available at the Floral 

Pavilion New Brighton beach with three 

types of beach wheelchairs: 

 Sand Cruiser (push-assisted 

 Hippocampe (push-assisted) 

 Extreme X8 All Terrain (electric 

powered) 

https://www.floralpavilion.com/en-GB/shows/beach%20wheelchair%20rental/events
https://www.facebook.com/Calderstonesbeach/
https://www.floralpavilion.com/en-GB/shows/beach%20wheelchair%20rental/events
https://www.facebook.com/Calderstonesbeach/


 
 

 
 

Splash World Southport re-opens 

 
 
 
During their inclusive nights sessions, access is also given to the child’s parents, 
carers, family and friends so they can all enjoy the Splash World facilities together. 
 
More information and dates will bew announced soon, check out their website here 
and Facebook page for the latest updates. 

 

 

Calm your Mind – men’s mental health support 

in Halton 

 

The campaign is sharing information specifically for men helping them to understand 

why they react the way they do to certain situations and problems, raising awareness 

of positive practical things men can do to calm their minds and think more clearly, 

and giving details of support available for specific problems to help them get back on 

their feet. 

The website will also raise awareness of support available via text, web chat and 

face to face to help men offload in confidence as we know they don’t like worrying 

their family and friends. Visit the website here, or check out their social media 

including their Facebook page here. 

 

Splash World in Southport has now re-

opened after refurbishments. With the 

summer holidays on the horizon it’s a great 

place for a fun-filled day out. 

Their ‘Quiet Nights’ for children and young 

people with additional needs will offer 

dimmed lighting, reduced noise and 

specialist equipment to aid and increase 

enjoyment without overstimulation 

Calm Your Mind aims to give men practical tips to get back 

to a better place so they can manage their mental health 

and wellbeing.  

There are first-hand stories from other men who have 

experienced challenges and overcome them as well as 

valuable guidance on the actions you can take to look after 

yourself as well as specialist support available in Halton. 

 

https://www.splashworldsouthport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/splashworldsouthport
https://calmyourmind.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CalmYourMindHalton
https://www.splashworldsouthport.com/
https://calmyourmind.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details 

 
 
This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 
information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 
We recognise that not all of the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue 
receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 
 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

As summer holidays start to approach 

don’t forget that Max Cards are available 

for our families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

